STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE — TOWN OF SURRY
SELECTMEN
MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 2, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve
Goldsmith.

Steve Goldsmith sent Durwin Clark information on the septic for Highway department.

Steve Goldsmith spoke with John Davis about Carsten’s driveway. Not much can be done until the septic
gets putin.

Planning Board subdivision for Joslin Rd. by Jacob Bremel, Tree Agents LLC. Proposed subdivision of 14
and 25 lots. Alteration of terrain requires DES permit.

Erica Payne inquired about a special exception for her business on Bear Bee lot. Steep Slope Ordinance
restrictions.

Copy of cemetery bill for stone reimbursements.

LBJ tax cards to Bonnette.

The selectmen are awaiting legal council on junk cars.

The selectmen signed payroll.

The selectmen signed and paid bills.

The selectmen signed EFTPS.

The selectmen signed third quarterlies.

Steve Goldsmith worked on driveway permits for Anne Pratt.
Jay Croteau worked on pistol permits.

The tax rate is almost complete and should be ready next week.

John Berglund discussed with the selectmen several missing checks from last year as well as a tax
collectors corrections. It was decided to make the corrections with journal entries.

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen
agreed to accept the minutes as presented.

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to
adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.



